
2016 FRIENDSHIP FEAST 
 
 The Petaluma Rotary Club’s Annual Friendship Feast is upon us. 
 
 For the uninitiated, the Friendship Feast is a dinner hosted by designated Rotary couples 
at their respective homes.  The primary purpose of the Friendship Feast is to have a social dinner 
mixer to acquaint our Club's newest members with our longstanding members in a relaxed, 
informal setting.  The cost will be $50 per person and a nice bottle of wine per couple. All of 
the proceeds from the Friendship Feast are dedicated to our Club’s Dictionary Project. 
  
 This year the Friendship Feast dinners will all be held on Friday, October 14, 2016. 
Please let me know if you (and your spouse or guest) will be attending by filling out the 
information below, and returning this form to me in person, by regular mail (17 Keller Street, 
Petaluma, CA 94952), fax (778-1086), or e-mail (mike@boslawfirm.org) as soon as possible, 
but certainly no later than October 3, 2016. 
 
 We thank you in advance for your anticipated prompt response, and we encourage all of 
you, especially our new members, to participate in this very worthwhile and fun event.  Please 
feel free to call me (778-6313) with any questions you may have. 
 
 
       Michael J. Baddeley, 
       Event Chairman 
 
=================================================================== 
 
 
Member Name:  ______________________________ 
 
_____ Yes, I and my spouse/guest (circle one) will attend a Friendship Feast dinner on Friday 

evening, October 14, 2016, as assigned. 

mailto:mike@mjblaw.org

